
Bewcastle School, Roadhead, Cumbria, CA6 6PF 
Telephone:  016977 48662 

Email:admin@bewcastle.cumbria.sch.uk 
Website: www.bewcastle.cumbria.sch.uk 

Successful learning in a happy environment                                       Headteacher:  Mr Matthew Dixon   
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3 night, 4 day visit to London. 25th to 28th of June 2024. 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
This year’s KS2 residential will be in our capital city of London. This exciting opportunity will be amazing and I’m sure 
something that the children will remember for the rest of their lives. 
 
The children will travel by train and use the London Underground whilst in the city and we have been fortunate 
enough to secure accommodation in the Youth Hostel at St Paul’s which right next to the cathedral.  
 
Whilst in London the children will visit many of the tourist attractions such as: 
 

• The London Eye  

• A theatre show in the West End  

• The Tower of London  

• Natural History Museum 

• The Science Museum 

• St Paul’s Cathedral  

We will also arrange visits to link with our World War 2 and Islam Topics to: 
 

• The Cabinet War Rooms  

• The Imperial war Museum  

• London Central Mosque  

We will also apply to visit the Houses of Parliament – although this isn’t guaranteed at the moment.  
 
The cost for the trip would be £505 per child, however as a result of a generous contribution from the PFA and a 
subsidy from the school we have managed to reduce this to a more manageable £375. This includes all travel and 
accommodation/food costs and the entry fees (where applicable to all of the attractions). 
 
This can either be paid in full or through a payment plan. If you prefer to pay in instalments, a payment plan has 
been calculated as follows:  
 

Date  Amount Payable  

Monday 2nd October 2023 £62.50 

Monday 6th November 2023 £62.50 

Monday 5th February 2024 £62.50 

Monday 4th March 2024 £62.50 

Monday 1st April 2024 £62.50 

Monday 6th May 2024 £62.50 

Total amount payable by Tuesday 7th May 2024 £375 

 
Payments can either be made via BACS or Cash. The residential must be paid in full no later than Tuesday 7th May 
2024. If you do have difficulty paying the full amount, please get in touch with the school office.  
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We would really like all the children to take part in the residential. If you have any questions, queries or concerns 
please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Please can all KS2 parents complete the below form ASAP. We do ask for a non-refundable deposit of £62.50 to be 
paid no later than Monday 2nd October 2023.  
 
Consent form 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=izGTMElmPE2czcYSH5jioZLCjMQWEF9OmuS60t4F_sRURFRIT
0hFVTFKWUxMQVZIQUxUTElKSkJHWC4u  
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Matthew Dixon 
Headteacher  
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